
 

 

  

 

 

 

17th November 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian   

 

Leanimals visit - Year 1 

 

On Tuesday 16th January 2024, we will be taking part in a variety of activities as we start our ‘Animals’ topic.  

 

We will be joined on the day by a variety of animals as each class enjoys a half day workshop with Leanimals 

mobile zoo. This will allow the children to investigate different animals including reptiles, mammals, birds and 

minibeasts, through hands-on experiences. This session is very interactive and the children will have the 

chance to hold most of the animals, if they choose to. 

 

The cost for this exciting experience is £5.50 per child. Please make payment via Parent Pay. Payment acts as 

consent that you are happy for your child to take part in this experience. 

 

The event is fully in the school day and children should come in their school uniform as normal. 

 

We will be reminding children of expectations when handling and being around the animals, including hand 

washing and not touching their faces, and would appreciate you reinforcing this at home as well. 

 

Please speak to the class teacher if you have any concerns about allergies, or if you have any questions. 

 

 

Thank you 

 

Mrs Cullen and Miss Owen 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


